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The end of the school year is near, and I’m so proud 
of our KLES family! The PTO was committed to 
making this “The Best Year Ever,” and our focus to 
rebuild our programs and enrich our school 
community was hopefully felt by all.  
 

We know a devoted community expands our 
children’s environment for success, and on behalf 
of the PTO Board, I’d like to thank our school 
community for their support. Thank you to all the 
volunteers who dedicated hundreds of hours to 
make our PTO events, programs and activities a 
huge success. YOU make all the difference. Thank 
you to the administration for the opportunity to 
bring back so many cherished events and for your 
partnership and continued support all year long. 
Thank you to the teachers who supported 
everything we did with such dedication and 
enthusiasm! And thank you to our business 
partners whose generosity funded many of our 
initiatives.   
 

Because of this community’s fundraising and 
volunteer efforts, we were able to offer an action-
packed year with many exciting events like the Fall 
Festival, Parent Social, Daddy/ Daughter Dance, 
Mother/ Son Kickball Tournament, Grandparent’s 
Day, and Field Day. Throughout the year, we 
demonstrated our heartfelt appreciation for our 
hardworking teachers and staff with faculty 
meeting snacks, much-needed classroom supplies, 
catered holiday lunches including a Friendsgiving 
Lunch, surprise Valentine’s Day Treats, and a fun-
filled Teacher/ Staff Appreciation Week. The PTO is 
able to run these programs and more thanks to the 
generosity of our parents.  
 

As you reflect on this past year, please know that 
you made a difference, and you were a big part of 
making this a great and memorable year.  
 

Best of luck to our graduating 5th graders as you 
embark on new adventures in middle school. And to 
our incoming Pre-K and Kindergarten students, 
plus any new students joining us next year, we’re so 
excited to welcome you in the Fall.  Have a 
wonderful summer! 
 
Best, 
Ressa Tomkiewicz 
PTO President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5/10                     Share Night (Sweet Frogs) 
5/22                      5th Grade Graduation 
5/22 – 5/24          Early Release Days 
5/24                      Last Day of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Enter in the code from Coca-Cola products online to 
donate their value to our school! This program is 
changing so please enter your codes by June 30, 
2023.  
 
 
2023-2024 PTO BOARD 

 
Do you have any interest in serving on the PTO 
next school year? 
 
These are the open positions for next year: 
Co-director of fundraising 
Volunteer Coordinator 
Field day Committee chair 
Yearbook Co-committee chair 
Hospitality Committee chair 
 
Please contact us at 
killearnlakespto@gmail.com.  
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ALL PRO DAD (MAY) 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
SHARE NIGHT (SWEET FROGS) 
 

 
 

 
TEACHER APPRECIATION 
 
 
 
 
 


